November 17, 2022

Mr. Kevin Ricke;

Please accept this letter as my resignation for the purpose of retirement as a teacher in the Badger School District effective the last teacher day of the 2022-2023 school year.

I have very much enjoyed the past 20+ years being a part of the Badger School. I have enjoyed working with my colleagues, who have become friends and extended family, I will truly miss them all. Please accept my most sincere Thank you for allowing me to be a part of such a great group of people and school district.

Respectfully,

Sherfi L. Kukowski

Kultoo Se